

Ref: ISB/CR/13/2020

## CIRCULAR- 13

Date: 04/04/2020

## **CBSE BOARD EXAMINATION**

(Circular to the parents of classes X and XII, 2019-2020)

Dear Parent,

Greetings!

Please be informed that as per the press release issued by the CBSE on 1st April 2020, "CBSE has decided to not hold any more exams for the students of classes 10 and 12 schools located outside India. The system of marking/assessment for the purpose of declaring results will be worked out by the Board shortly and inform the schools." (You may also refer to the circular available in the CBSE website.) We will update further as soon as we receive any official communication from the CBSE in this regard.

Warm Regards

VR Palaniswamy

Principal